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Aloha,

It’s clear that with all of the factors -- including extreme amounts of money — affecting our
political system, that we need to do as much as we can to limit that influence and to make our
legislative process as clear as possible.

I strongly support the recommendations put forth and discussed by the Ethics Commission and
applaud the commissioners for focusing on this important topic. The only recommendation
I’m not completely behind is the one listed under “streamlining”. This word is like a 4-letter
word to me when it relates to government, and I’m always leery of how it might be used
against the improvement of public participation and democratic process. But done properly
and with clear intention, I support these and even stronger guidelines and rules for open,
transparent governance.

Mabhalo for using your integrity to further improve our government and democratic processes.

Sincerely,
Janice Palma-Glennie
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